@ U8, Department of Justice
Office of Professional Responsibilily

V) Mamevylvania Avensie, NW, Roow J266
Washingion, D.C. 20530

JUL 16 X0

Eliot I. Bemstcin
39 Little Avenuc
Red Bluff, Califomia 96080

Dear Mr. Rernstein:

We are in receipt of your Junc 14, 2007 letter 1o this Office concerning Department
employees. The Office of Professional Responsibility (OPR) is responsible for investigating
allegations of misconduct involving Department of Justice attorneys that relate to the cxecrcise of
their authority lo investigate, litigate or provide legal advice, as wéll as allegations of misconduct
by law enforcement personnel when they are related 1o allegations of attorney misconduct within the
junisdiction of OPR. We are reviewing your complaint and will advise you of the resulls when we
have completed this review.

Thank you for bringing this matier lo our attention.
Smeerely,
L ). bl

Carmecla A. Cowgill
Exccutive Officer



